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Ms. Miller 

Please support the businesses of Oregon and our business owners by updating 

operations that support us with budget resources outlined in HB 5035.  

 

Covid pandemic has hit many Oregon business's ability to survive and many are 

barely holding on. We need more support from our state to provide support services 

to recover. 

 

Thank you, 

L.L. Kidby 

Gresham, OR 


